Pamela Martin

From: Gayle da Costa NG
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 7:15 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: 848 & 852-856 Yates St., & 845 & 849 Johnson St.

Gayle da Costa
#1208-845 Yates St.,
Victoria, B.C. VBW 4A3
]

Dear Sir or Madam;

In regards to the development on Yates & Johnson St., | am okay with a 10 storey plan, but definitely do NOT
want anything taller.

Please keep my email & phone number confidential.

Thank you,

~Gayle da Costa



Pamela Martin

From: Karina Sacca NN
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 3:34 PM

To: Victoria Mayor and Council

Subject: support for Chard

Dear Mayor and Council,

| am contacting you to express my support for Chard Development’s proposed development at 848 Yates Street. | am a
business and property owner at 834 Johnson and Victoria resident. | strongly believed that the added residential and
retail space will provide much needed housing as well as additional vitality to this block which in the past year has
unfortunately has suffered some setbacks specifically the block of Johnson Street between Blanshard and Quadra. |
believe additional eyes on the street, foot traffic, and viable housing/businesses will make this block of Johnson Street
more than a vital artery out of town. As a member of this community, | encourage council to support this application.

Sincerely,
Karina
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Karina V. Sacca
Lawyer and Mediator
3-834 Johnson Street
Victoria, BC V8W 1N3





